
THE CHARTER SCHOOL 2021-22 
 
 

  Dear Parent, 

 

A warm welcome to the academic Year 2021-2022. Even though this pandemic has restricted 

us from meeting face-to-face, technology has given us the means to reach out to the young 

and creative minds of our kids.  Indeed, I can say with confidence that this academic year will 

pave the way for a bright and promising future for our children with our support and 

guidance. 

 

I am Sherine Elizabeth John and am truly excited to be the homeroom teacher for Pre-K. I 

started my career with The Charter School in the year 2019 as a Special Educator. Last year I 

was the Associate teacher in K1 and taught batch two of K1.  I’m looking forward to being 

the mentor, guide and teacher to your child and starting them off on their initial steps to a 

shiny and bright future.  I can be contacted on the number or email below.  Working together, 

we will make this a memorable and productive year for our young ones. 

 

You can reach out to me at the contact details mentioned below. Also, we will communicate 

regularly and extensively through the Trackz App for The Charter School and Google 

Classroom for Pre-K. 

 

Once again, the family of The Charter School, Kochi welcome you and look forward to a 

meaningful relationship as we watch our young ones grow. 

 

Thanking You, 

Sincerely, 
 
Sherine Elizabeth John 
 
PRE-K Homeroom Teacher | Special Educator 
 
(M):+91 7356081638| E-mail: sherine@cochins.org 
 
The Charter School, Kochi 
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